                News from Mrs. Nelson’s Room 

[bookmark: _GoBack]RLA:  This week, we will continue to focus on understanding character’s indepth and the theme related to the story.  We will also understand what happens and why it happens as it relates to a historical text.

Social Studies:  We will continue our study on the events before the Civil War.  (Missouri Compromise)

Writing: We will write an opinion paper after reading a text and breaking apart the prompt.
 

Homework will be nightly

Students should study social studies notes nightly. They have a SS notebook to use that they may bring home and return each day. 






Parent Conferences: Please call or email your child’s homeroom teacher if you need to conference with them. We cannot conference in the morning as students are arriving and for the safety of our students our focus needs to be on them as they prepare for the day.  

Reading Common Assessment February 4th
Social Studies Unit Assessment February 14th
Book Swap: February 7th 
Progress Reports: Wednesday February 12th
President’s Day No School: Monday February 17th
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Teacher Contact Information
Jennifer.cantrell@cmcss.net	 	Ms. Cantrell’s Webpage:  	http://jennifercantrell.weebly.com/			

Daryl.nelson@cmcss.net			School Phone Number:  931-905-5729

REMEMBER: ATTENDANCE MATTERS! MAKE EVERY MINUTE COUNT TOWARDS YOUR EDUCATION!
Be Prepared
      Act Responsibly
      Work hard
       Show respect 
News from Ms. Cantrell’s Room
Math: This week in math we will begin learning how to add and subtract mixed numbers, converting from a mixed number to an improper fraction and from an improper fraction to a mixed number. 
            
Tests: 
Multiplication/Division Fact Test 2/7/20 



Science: 
In science we will begin our STEM challenge to build a roller coaster. 


THERE IS HOMEWORK EVERY NIGHT THIS WEEK! 
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